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Alpha Xi Reunion With Ladies 

of the Pharmacy Class of 1988! 

Some of our alumnae reunited in Nashville 

this October! Kathryn Westlake said, “We 

are having a blast. Sure are sisters for life.” 

Check out the picture she took above, 

along with a picture from Gail Teschner!  
 

Jail-N-Bail 

F A L L / W I N T E R  2 0 1 4  

Keep in Touch! 

The active members of 

Alpha Xi Delta love 

hearing about their 

alumnae!! We’d love to 

hear your stories about 

how Alpha Xi has 

impacted you in your life 

after college, or see pictures 

of reunions with your 

sisters!!  

Feel free to send us an 

email at 

axidgtalumni@gmail.com 

We’d also love to see you 

around campus some 

time!! Keep an eye out in 

your email for our next 

alumnae or philanthropy 

event!!  

  

Allie Dolan, President DiBiasio, 

Kaylee May, and Allison Fye at 

our new philanthropy event this 

fall. The chapter raised almost 

$700!!  
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What’s Going On at ONU?  

 

Our fall 2014 new member 

class on Big/Little Reveal night with our 

advisor, Jill Simmons, and our New 

Member Orientation Chair, Allie Dolan! 

Our Advisors!  

TOP (L to R): Pat Smith, Kristy Lepley, Teri 

O’Krutny, Jill Simmons  

BOTTOM (L to R): Linda Hinton, Libby King  

NOT PICTURED: Karen Kier, Erin Peterson 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR NEWLY MARRIED ALUM! 

 Kendra Sponsler (formerly Kendra 

Zedaker), Alpha Xi alumna '12, 
married her high school sweetheart RJ 

Sponsler on June 21, 2014 in Bryan, 

OH. Kristina Ritz '12, Dr. Rebekah 
Lautensack, PharmD '13, and Anabel 

Gilbert '13, all Alpha Xi Delta sisters, 

were bridesmaids in the wedding. 

 On, May 24th 2014 Maria Moro 

(formerly Maria Evangelista), Alpha 
Xi Delta alumna ’11, married Andrew 

Moro in Farmington Hills, MI. Kim 

Chase and Greta Augsburger, also 
AXiD alumnae, were bridesmaids in 

the wedding. The couple currently 

resides in Rochester Hills, MI.  
 

It’s been an exciting semester for the Gamma Tau chapter! After an exciting and memorable recruitment 

process, we initiated twenty new sisters into the chapter on November 2nd! We raised money for Autism 

Speaks through our joint Fall Carnival with Sigma Phi Epsilon and our new philanthropy event “Jail-N-

Bail”! We look forward to our other annual philanthropy events, such as Blue Dinner and 

PuzzlePalooza! We’d love to see you there! 

 


